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Rosenberg Corey

From: sheriy@comcast.net
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:47 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

Hello -    
 
I am a landlord and investment property owner in Lane County.  I 
strongly oppose HB2004-A and urge you to oppose this as 
well.   There may be modifications that would be a reasonable 
compromise, however, as it is currently written it must be defeated. 
 
Thank you for listening! 
 
Sheri Yates 
1140 Adams Street 
Eugene, OR 97402 


